
 

2-YEAR OLD NEWSLETTER 

JULY 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

      Summer is finally here! Our kids are enjoying water play days! We will continue to have our water 

play days on Thursdays, weather permitting of course.  

This month we will also be celebrating Independence Day! We will be CLOSED on Monday July 4th! We 

also will be welcoming a new friend, Tristan, to our room! Aryan, Pierce, and Ms. Jessica will be celebrating 

their birthdays this month!  

We are continuing to focus on our summer curriculum these next few weeks (Jungle animals, farming, 

and camping)! We also have been working on setting goals for all our kids, including toilet learning, language 

skills, and classroom rules! 

 Please know that communication is key in any relationship, we are working hard to make sure you 

know what is going on throughout the day with your child.  In the next few months we have a few big 

transitions for the kids and teachers coming and we need everyone to know what is going on. In August, Ms. 

Jessica is due to have her baby and Madilyn will be returning back to school.  We would love your help with all 

of these school year transitions and appreciate your patience. 

Please don’t forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a $2 donation for the morning snacks. Some 

parents like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things easier.  

Reminders: 

• CLOSED on July 4th 

• Water Play on Thursdays  

• Change of clothes  

• Snack money-$2.00 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Sharice 

Ms. Madelyn 

 


